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Special Education Demographics:

● As of Oct. 8, 2024, the home page of our IEP platform (Edplan) shows 360 students
receiving Special Education with an additional 4 Referrals, and 14 Consents for
Evaluation.

Staff Openings:
● One full time Special Education Teacher K-5 at Carberry Elementary
● The following position is still in consideration: Special Education Teacher with Behavior Focus

and Expertise -- Carberry
● We have opened up a position looking for Behavior Intervention Support due to student needs.

Department Projects:
● On October 22nd, our new Special Education teachers participated in the "Essential Components

of an IEP" SESTA training, which will focus on building strong foundational IEPs.
● On November 8, 2024 , we held a successful SpEd Professional Development session with our

Special Education Teachers, focusing on progress monitoring practices.
Upcoming PD with Special Education Focus

○ Teaming with General Education Partners
● Roles of Team Members
● Practical Strategies for effective collaboration

Staff Highlights:
Our humble staff members are a little resistant to being in the spotlight. We will continue to
encourage a few to step up for a little recognition for future board reports.

A shout out to the Shadow Butte, Carberrry and the ECSE Preschool teams for coming
together in student centered decision making and collaborative planning of services. Thank
you for putting students first!


